座位号 圈 答 中 本 圉 4 内 姓名 张 本 密

2024 年全国高考·仿真模拟卷(六)

注意事项:

- 1. 本试卷满分 150 分,考试时间 120 分钟。
- 2. 答题前,考生务必将自己的姓名、准考证号等填写在答题卡的相应位置。
- 3. 全部答案在答题卡上完成,答在本试题卷上无效。
- 回答选择题时,选出每小题答案后,用2B铅笔把答题卡上对应题目的答案标号涂黑。 如需改动,用橡皮擦干净后,再选涂其他答案标号。如果如此, 可则则得以 通识证 2
- 5. 考试结束后,将本试题卷和答题卡一并交回。

第一部分 听力(共两节,满分30分)

做题时,先将答案标在试卷上。录音内容结束后,你将有两分钟的时间将试卷上的答案转 My brother Tim and I were examining a shoebox in our house, He took it. 1. 1 未要整体系

第一节 (共5小题;每小题1.5分,满分7.5分) Abay a madelida eeg bluge an bise ad ab No

听下面 5 段对话。每段对话后有一个小题,从题中所给的 A、B、C 三个选项中选出最佳选项。 听完每段对话后,你都有10秒钟的时间来回答有关小题和阅读下一小题。每段对话仅读一遍。 例: How much is the shirt? A. £19. 15. C. £9. 15. Length B. £9. 18.

1. How much does the cake cost?

A. \$ 2.00.

B. \$ 3.50.

C. \$ 5.50.

2. What are the speakers mainly talking about?

A. A part-time job. B. A gas station.

C. The woman's father.

3. What time will the woman have the interview?

A. At 1:00 pm. B. At 2:00 pm.

C, At 3:00 pm. div divided

- 4. What does the woman mean?
 - A. It's extremely hot outside.
- B. She wants to run immediately.
- C. Running is good for health.
- 5. Why was George late?
 - A. He missed the bus.
 - B. His bike broke down.
 - C. He had to change clothes.

第二节 (共15小题;每小题1.5分,满分22.5分)

2015 F 面 5 段对话或独白。每段对话或独白后有几个小题,从题中所给的 A、B、C 三个选项 中选出最佳选项。听每段对话或独白前,你将有时间阅读各个小题,每小题5秒钟,听完后,各 小题将给出5秒钟的作答时间。每段对话或独白读两遍。

【24 仿真模拟・英语(六) 第 1 页(共 8 页) X】

N

CS 扫描全能王

咨询热线: 010-5601 9830

微信客服: zizzs2018

官方微信公众号: zizzsw 官方网站: www.zizzs.com



| 听第 6 段材料,回答第 6、7 题。 6. Where was the man on the 19th | of November? | 1(共西寺,満分タご、金仏小園) | 第三部分 語言語 |
|---|--|-----------------------|--|
| A. At school, A Present the A Marin I | B. At a party. | 8. A MERCIAN | an art show. |
| 7. What is the probable relationshi | p between the speak | ersod and of gnion | I knew it was s |
| A. Friends. | B. Parent and child. | avad Lailduc Pro | fessor and student. |
| IE第7段材料 同效第8至10期 | (snot a mair north and | vhole summer. It : | house lasted for a v |
| 8. What will the speakers have for | | v the noise43 | show and I saw hov |
| A. Fried food. | | C II | me-made food. |
| 9. What will the woman do next p | robably? | nu voids enjoy inc | at I tad bad I |
| A. Take a bath. | B. Order food online | C. Go | to a restaurant. |
| 10. What does the woman think of | the man? | stars always look | inves the sparkling |
| A. He is creative | B He is generous | ostal . CICHA | is thoughtful. |
| 听第8段材料,回答第11至13题。 | ttle bglas as they fly | eing their lovely. b | DE VEBI, DE |
| 11. What is the weather like at the | moment? | .llow | Se mgn mm |
| A. Foggy. | B. Rainy. | dicht. So better to r | dI. |
| 12. Where is the woman going to? | those who look are | praise and No | Some people seem id |
| A. The sea. | B. The mountains. | C. The | e forest. |
| 13. What does the man ask the wo | man to do? | - Dints | elow. |
| | C. fost | I manual B. shows | 41. A. fireworks |
| B. Bring him a coffee. | | B. put on | 42. A. called for |
| C. Get in touch with him. | d C.m.o | Samus El III | holoogga A. A. |
| 听第9段材料,回答第14至17题。 | ming Crom | B. memic | 41. A. smilying |
| 14. What are the special boards use | The state of the s | Control B. colour | for A. manuediate TV |
| A. Sheltering against the sun. | erų "V | fine diameter | ancompanie A. di |
| B Covering buildings | ort.J | entew El | 17. A. informs and 198 |
| C Producing an anger | e C. fun C. rise | Western B. strang | Jen an manufacture de la constant de |
| 15 1111 1 1 0 | | some of Binard | nextra signals of year |
| | C, bel | of a thin By regret | 51. A. colity were |
| B. In the backyards. | C. gro | biova id biovaid | 52. A. cover 11. |
| C. Next to the work stations. | areal shed O. ath | III. defeat | 53, A. admire |
| 16. How will Molly go home today | e C. ek | B. surface | 54. A. concerton |
| A. By bike. | B. By bus. | C. By | rar |
| 17. What does Molly say about Bed | 1.71 | C. By | |
| A. The public transportation is | | 产1人的10元 | |
| B. There's much parking space. | | raind (maiserate. | The second secon |
| C. It is environment-friendly. | Violation and activities | | South Chine Street |
| 听第 10 段材料,回答第 18 至 20 题 | and of | | 58 (expect) for a |
| 18. What can we learn about the ne | | | |
| A. There will be lifeguards to e | ew public swimming | g boot? | and the substitution |
| A. There will be ineguards to e | nsure safety. | analyzed sala | ed i i a contro -di |
| B. It will be built near the city | | | and Chir |
| C. The indoor and outdoor pool | s are separated. | | A Land |
| 19. What is Elizabeth Greenfield? | | | |
| A. An official. | B. A hostess. | C. A | reporter. |
| 20. When will the construction be f | inished probably? | a manage | A P Share and Carach |
| A. In January. | B. In April. | C. In | May. |
| | | | |
| ■ ■ ■ ■ ■ ■ ■ ■ ■ ■ | (・英语(六) 第2 | 贝(共 8 页) X】 | N |

S 扫描全能王 3亿人都在用的扫描App

官方微信公众号: zizzsw 咨询热线: 010-5601 9830

官方网站: www.zizzs.com 微信客服: zizzs2018



32. Why did Mala Lücking conduct research into narron() of Mala Lücking conduct research into marrons () 阅读下列短文,从每题所给的 A、B、C、D 四个选项中选出最佳选项。

A Dublin

As the capital and largest city in Ireland, Dublin is a great location to go for studying abroad. In addition to its many world-famous universities, such as Trinity College and the University College Dublin, Dublin is full of sights and activities to keep you busy while outside of the lecture hall. In Dublin you can taste a glass of fresh Guinness after class while experiencing the authentic Irish student experience. With Ireland's largest airport nearby, Dublin also makes it easy to explore other parts of Europe. The auglicity and word and W. A.

To bange their physical features

he restricted planting areas As Ireland's second city and the cultural capital of the country, Cork is another excellent place to study abroad. Even though it's one of the biggest cities in the country, Cork has retained a small-town feeling with just enough urban energy to keep it exciting. While in Cork, you'll have easy access to the rugged and stunning Irish countryside for weekend trips and cozy pubs for meeting friends after class. You can study abroad in Cork with providers E. Microaluse, Are Food to Connect the Germans with Their Food He CARD and USAC.

s Have Tal Not far from the dramatic Cliffs of Moher and Connemara National Park lies the fourth largest city of Ireland, Galway. While walking through the twisting alleyways lined with centuries-old houses and pubs, you may feel like you've been transported back to an earlier age. Indeed, in Galway, you'll likely hear as much Gaelic as English. That's not to say that Galway's universities are far behind the times. Having innovative programs at the arts-focused National University of Ireland (NUI), Galway provides unique and dynamic education for anyone looking to study abroad in Ireland.

Limerick

Best known as the grim and gritty setting of the memoir Angela's Ashes, Limerick demands to be experienced in a new light. Charming yet understated, Limerick is fast developing while keeping a strong connection with its heritage. While here, you can receive an outstanding education in the Liberal Arts from Mary Immaculate College or study the cutting-edge technology at the Limerick Institute of Technology, one of NASA's research partners and Silicon Valley's industry partners.

21. What makes it easy for Dublin to connect with other European cities?

A. Its largest airport in Ireland, lights with several change and the vasquitor and

B. Its long history in architecture. Of word swort, Leganson boog A 28 May beganning

C. Its large public transportation system. Of at its antisons to harrie as motor line risks.

22. Which city is the best choice if you want to experience the ancient buildings? It is a required to experience the ancient buildings? B. Cork. C. Galway. D. Limerick.

A. Dublin.

opinion, it is well to shanco

23. What do the four cities have in common?

A. They are suitable destinations for studying abroad.

B. They are famous for delicious drink.

C. They have their unique characters in education.

D. They show visitors a charming countryside scenery. and those of had a ran sengational fill

B

Volunteers wearing rubber boots and gardening gloves went into the woods on a Prince William Sound shoreline in Alaska to confront an invasion. They pulled out hundreds of European black slugs(蛞蝓) from mud and vegetation along a small rocky bay on Passage Canal.

【24 仿真模拟・英语(六) 第 3 页(共 8 页) X】

N

CS 扫描全能王 人都在用的扫描App

官方微信公众号: zizzsw 咨询热线: 010-5601 9830

微信客服: zizzs2018



Twenty-three people joined the Slug-Out event this year, walking along a small river to fill their sandwich bags with non-native species. Organizers say getting rid of black slugs completely isn't a realistic goal. Instead, the event serves as an opportunity to educate participants about the damage that invasive plants and animals can cause to the environment.

Outreach(外展服务) is an important way to defend against new invasions, said Maura Schumacher, an invasive species program organizer. "We use it as a switch and a talking point to discuss invasive species in a broader sense," said Schumacher. "We're not talking about forest-wide slug control. There is still a lot to learn about black slugs in the region, including the extent to which they have spread. There have been only initial studies on the diet of black slugs." A risk assessment for the Copper River Delta said the slug invasion likely occurred 20 to 25 years before the report was published in 2010. Smooth viniant & decagainst at the 25. What is paragraph 3 mainly about 25.

The European black slugs are native to the British Isles and much of northern Europe, which usually grow in wet, cool climates. In Whittier's morning, the fat creatures were not hard to find. They were pulled out like berries from moss(苔藓) and the edges of the river bed. They seemed particularly fond of chewing holes in the broad leaves of a kind of cabbage.

Each volunteer seemed to find dozens of the wet and sticky slugs. When the hunters called it a day, they cut their way through bushes back to the beach to put their harvests in a bucket. Then the slugs were showered in salt to be killed.

24. What does the underlined word "confront" in the first paragraph probably mean?

A. Put up. B. Take part in. C. Deal with. D. Carry out.

25. What is the purpose of the Slug-Out event?

A. To study native species.

B. To learn more about biology. The bruge ton thigh have more lained that T

C. To figure out better ways to improve local environment.

D. To raise awareness of invasive species' harm to the environment. in pursuit of health. On a way at

26. What can be inferred from Maura Schumacher's words?

A. It takes little effort to control slugs in the region.

That's why German des B. There is still a long way to know well about slugs' invasion.

C. Outreach is the only effective way to fight against invasions.

D. Invasive species are driving away certain native species.

27. What is a characteristic of the European black slugs according to the text?

for dinner? Microalgae(微镜),

C. They feed on salty food.

C. They feed on salty food.

C. Various tricks have Light and C. Various tricks have been used to make virtual reality more convincing, including the use of fans to simulate(模拟) wind and muscle vibrations to mislead nerves into sensing weight. And a drone(无人机) attached to you by strings could provide a more realistic simulation of the forces you can feel when you are interacting with things in virtual reality.

Now, Martin Feick at Saarland University in Germany and his colleagues have created a system that uses a drone attached to a finger by a string to simulate the feel of pressing a physical button. It simulates the button's resistance by pulling on the string. And the researchers hope to run tests using multiple drones attached to different parts of the body in

The drone the researchers tested is just 95 millimetres across and weighs 72 grams. Its on-board battery allows a flight time of up to 7 minutes. Feick says there are challenges with keeping a drone stable when it pulls on the string. The tiny machine begins to swing. Besides, the noise of the devices and the draft created by their rotors(旋翼) can also prove distracting. And there are safety concerns about being physically attached to drones that have high-speed rotors. 10 2371071311

【24 仿真模拟・英语(六) 第 4 页(共 8 页) X】

N

CS 扫描全能王 人都在用的扫描App

官方微信公众号: zizzsw 咨询热线: 010-5601 9830

官方网站: www.zizzs.com 微信客服:zizzs2018



"To be totally honest with you, it's not something that you can right now test on people in a safe manner," says Feick. To keep participants safe, the team had fishing nets to catch the drones, he says, quality as a source move and about the drones.

"In the future, quieter and safer drones will be needed for the design to become practical," says Feick. "There has been some progress in terms of blade-free drones."

28. What can we learn about the drone in the text? margorg spicetive survey in a randominude

A. It can produce wind for the operator. ".sense in a broader since will sense with a superior of the operator.

B. It can help the operator press a button of ot to lattice is still a lot to long and a blue store.

C. It can provide a more realistic experience, and the same and year make of the same

D. It can be attached to different parts of the body, 100 and 110 management with A. " expulse

A. The drone's working principle. B. The problems with the drone.

C. The structure of the drone. The look of the drone. The look of the drone.

30. According to the text, in what aspects will future drones probably be improved?

A. Shape and weight, of board art at solod gair B. Shape and colour, and boards would be about the board art at solod gair B.

C. Loudness and weight, but have the D. Loudness and safety.

31. What is Martin Feick's attitude towards the future of the drone? We want was a libelless

A. Unconcerned.

A. Unconcerned.

B. Doubtfull.

A. Unconcerned.

21. What does the underlined best of C. D. Contised probably integraph of C. Hoped. A. Put up.

A. Put up.

D. Carry out. L.

The year is 2050. Agriculture happens in labs as well as fields. And what's on the menu for dinner? Microalgae(微藻).

That potential future meal might not sound very appealing, but microalgae are packed with proteins, essential fatty acids, vitamins and minerals. With a bitter, grassy or fishy flavor, microalgae have been reserved mostly for those willing to overlook their strong smell in pursuit of health.

That's why German designer Malu Lücking decided to give microalgae a makeover. Lücking undertook a project she called "Landless Foods" as part of her master's degree in bio-designat Central Saint Martins in London. She developed a way to consume microalgae with a kind of jelly, which can improve their flavor. Microalgae usually grow in salt water with just sunlight, and can be farmed in tanks. Lücking experimented with different growing methods—eventually using the eatable gel(凝胶), which supplies the microalgae with water and nutrients and gets rid of the need for space-consuming tanks.

Lücking used 3D-printed reusable resin(树脂) casings to protect the gel from bacteria. "When microalgae are grown in liquid, they'll always just look like water because the microalgae are too small to be seen with the naked eye," Lücking says. The distinctive shapes could help connect consumers to the products and make microalgae instantly recognizable as a food.

According to the UN, as the world population continues to increase, we'll need to increase food production by 60% by 2050, so nutrient-rich foods like microalgae are going to be essential. However, while enthusiasm for microalgae is blooming, scaling up from the lab to commercial production is a major challenge. Automation in microalgae farming and harvesting is still a problem.

Lücking's approach to microalgae production and presentation, as well as the focus on flavor, has put the project in the spotlight. Lücking says her focus on flavor was inspired by a conversation with her grandmother about traditional German dishes that are being forgotten as farming and food processing evolve. She hopes that one day, microalgae in a whole host of flavors will be created that'll reconnect diners with "culinary memories" of their food heritage.

【24 仿真模拟・英语(六) 第5页(共8页) X】

N

CS 扫描全能王

官方网站: www.zizzs.com 微信客服: zizzs2018



- 32. Why did Malu Lücking conduct research into microalgae? A. To increase their production.

 - B. To make them pleasant to taste.
 - C. To change their physical features.
 - D. To analyze their nutritional content.
- 33. What achievement did Malu Lücking make in her research?
 - A. She sourced microalgae from eatable gel.
- B. She created a "visual identity" for microalgae.
- C. She made it easier to grow microalgae naturally.
 - D. She created reusable containers to hold microalgae.
- 34. What prevents microalgae from coming into the market?
 - A. The restricted planting areas.
 - B. The unwelcome flavor of microalgae. Head hand has the boose schusles of the control of the co
 - C. People's ignorance of microalgae-based food.
- D. The limitations of microalgae food technology. 35. What is the best title for the text? many bar begans and or seems were send if now share
- - A. A Bio-Designer Is Creating Flavorful Future Food with Microalgae
 - B. Microalgae Are Food to Connect the Germans with Their Food Heritage
 - C. Revolutionary Changes Have Taken Place in Our Diets
- D. Microalgae Have Been Scientifically Proved to Benefit Human Health

第二节 (共5小题;每小题2.5分,满分12.5分)

阅读下面短文,从短文后的选项中选出可以填入空白处的最佳选项。选项中有两项为多余

Whether people should work overtime made headlines recently when several internet company bosses said the only way for employees to achieve success is through harder work in longer hours. This is commonplace in some high-tech and internet companies. 36

Some employees think working overtime means you're a hard worker. You sacrifice your personal time to stay at work, get everything done and be a more devoted employee. 37 In other words, it takes you longer to get something done than someone else. They also point out that overworking is just modern slavery. In fact, overworking in many countries would be criticized because it reveals poor work efficiency. And the boss would prefer you to work efficiently for seven hours, then go back home instead of ten hours or more with poor efficiency.

Any company that continuously makes their employees work overtime is not being managed well. 38 A good manager knows how to encourage his employees to work to their full potential instead of expecting them to work late even if they don't have anything to do. 39 As a result, it has a negative impact on their work performance as well as other aspects of their life.

- 40 But we need to keep working hard to make sure we have a good future. So in my opinion, it is wiser to abandon the culture of overworking and to work smarter, more efficiently and have a better balance with our personal life.
 - A. The fact is that the competition is so serious.
 - B. As far as I know, nobody wants to work overtime.
 - C. However, does spending time at work always mean working hard?
 - D. Employees are asked to work longer hours or they are denied a promotion.
 - E. Some maintain that working overtime only means you are inefficient, however.
 - F. Moreover, people who always have to work late at the office tend to hate their jobs.
 - G. The fault lies in the management system and the managers should take a good look at themselves.

【24 仿真模拟·英语(六) 第 6 页(共 8 页) X】

N

CS 扫描全能王 人都在用的扫描App

官方微信公众号: zizzsw 咨询热线: 010-5601 9830

官方网站: www.zizzs.com 微信客服:zizzs2018



第三部分 语言运用(共两节,满分30分)

第一节 (共 15 小题;每小题 1 分,满分 15 分) admayor to diff adi no main adi saw arad W a 阅读下面短文,从每题所给的 A、B、C、D 四个选项中选出可以填入空白处的最佳选项。/

I knew it was going to be a bad fireworks season this year when I saw so many different tents selling them to the public. I have never been a big fan of 41 since I was a boy. The season lasted for a whole summer. It was then that a local fair 42 a huge show near our house and I saw boy the public in the whole summer. house and I saw how the noise 43 our dogs. I sat on the floor with them during the whole

show, 44 their shaking bodies.

I know a lot of people enjoy the 45 light shows that the fireworks can take on. Still, I find that I 46 the gentler lights of summer to these noisy ones. I love seeing the moon rising above the hills in the evening. The gentle, smiling face always 47 me of its tender love. The sparkling stars always look so 48 too when you take the time to look up into the sky and watch them 49. I also love the beautiful 50 of the fireflies(萤火虫) this time of the year. Seeing their lovely, little lights as they fly around always fills my heart with __51_ and light as well.

I think we all might do better to nurture and 52 the gentler lights within ourselves. Some people seem to praise and 53 those who look brash. They seek to look only at the and ignore the lights within. The gentler lights, however, the lights of love, kindness and joy are meant to be __55_. They are meant to be shone. And when we do so, our souls

| 8 | | a ask the woman to do? | is. What does the mar |
|--|--|---|--------------------------------------|
| 41. A. fireworks 42. A. called for 43. A. appealed 44. A. studying 45. A. immediate 46. A. compare 47. A. informs 48. A. attractive 49. A. appear 50. A. signals 51. A. guilty 52. A. cover 53. A. admire 54. A. condition | B. shows B. put on B. amused B. mentioning B. colourful B. add B. warns B. strange B. shine B. figures B. regret B. avoid B. defeat B. surface | C. lights Acted C. belief C. grow C. affect mounts of | D. ordinary D. move D. dances D. joy |
| | | C. challenge | D. appreciation |
| 55. A. constructed | B. received | C. expressed | D. shared |
| 第一节 (井10 小馬, 每小) | 5 1 5 分 滞分 15 分) | and the state and | Said Vid A |

第二节 (共 10 小题;每小题 1.5 分,满分 15 分)

The 19th China (Shenzhen) International Cultural Industries Fair opened in Shenzhen, South China's Guangdong province on June 7, 2023. Foreign exhibitors had expressed great 56 (expect) for this year's exposition. C. It is environment beench

"I would support any cultural activity 57 helps promote culture, and any cultural exchange, not only our culture to China but also China to Iran," said Mahdi Olyaei, an Iranian exhibitor, in 58 interview with media. It was the second time for him to attend the cultural exhibition in Shenzhen, and he noted the already strong cooperation 59 Iran and China.

Abduk Basit Khan, a Pakistani exhibitor, whose business 60 (operate) in China for 10 years, participated in the exposition also for the second time. He showed Pakistani jade(玉器) products, 61 (special) designed for the Chinese market. He mentioned that the Chinese market is significant for jade products and expressed hope for a better year 62 (compare) to the previous one. A. In Jemierry

【24 仿真模拟·英语(六) 第7页(共8页) X】

N

CS 扫描全能王 人都在用的扫描App

官方微信公众号: zizzsw 咨询热线: 010-5601 9830

官方网站: www.zizzs.com 微信客服: zizzs2018

國

答

图

纵

蓝

例



The five-day national-level fair, 63 (include) various events, attracted over 3,500 government bodies, cultural organizations, and companies. It was expected 64 (provide) new power for the development of China's cultural industry.

Chinese culture is improving with the spirit of openness, while China is building _ (it) as a leading country in culture and the Chinese civilization is also inspiring other civilizations across the world through exchanges.

第四部分 写作(共两节,满分40分)

第一节 (满分15分)

假定你是李华,你小区附近的一家化工厂每天都排放大量的刺激性气体,给你们的生活带 来了极大的危害。请你用英语给市环保局写一封邮件反映此问题,内容包括:

- 1. 简述排污的危害;
- 2. 盆框前,考生年必将自己的社名,准考证等系值符在条题信约相应位置;实套出县. 2.
- 3. 表达希望。

注意:

- 2. 可以适当增加细节,以使行文连贯。本本的本型是外、创作于潜力等性。但是这种
- 参考词汇:刺激 irritate

(满分 25 分)

阅读下面材料,根据其内容和所给段落开头语续写两段,使之构成一篇完整的短文。 My brother Tim and I were examining a shoebox in our house. He took the top of the box

off as he said we could use this box to catch a cold breeze(微风).

My family lived in a small desert town where the only breezes that blew were hot winds, especially in summer. I didn't understand what my brother was talking about, but he was several years older, so I trusted him.

"A story says kids can catch a cold breeze using a box and enjoy it whenever they want," Tim continued. "When you open the box, the cold wind will blow out and brush against your

face. " I was surprised and asked whether it was true. He gave a nod.

Because our parents would take us to the snow-covered, windy mountains for fun the following weekend, Tim decided he'd secretly use this shoebox to catch a cool breeze. And he said he'd give the breeze-filled shoebox to our parents as a gift on their birthday. Our parents shared a birthday, which fell on a hot August day. "I want to give them a surprise, letting them enjoy the cool wind," Tim said joyfully. Greatly inspired, I also wanted to give our parents the same gift and found another shoebox.

At the following weekend, our family went to the mountains. Tim and I ran back and forth with our boxes, attempting to trap the cool breeze. After our boxes were full, we quickly closed the boxes. When we arrived home, Tim stored our boxes in the garage refrigerator. "It'll enable us to store the cold breeze," he smiled. From that moment on, I kept an eye on our boxes. My greatest worry was that they would be thrown out accidentally.

When summer arrived, our local temperature kept rising. And we had an unusually hot July day. One day, when Tim and I sat before our door, attempting to cool off, the two shoeboxes kept coming to my mind. I was so hot that I wanted to open my box to cool off. 注意:

1. 续写词数应为 150 左右;

2. 请按如下格式在答题卡的相应位置作答。

Secretly, I headed to the garage, without noticing Tim following me.

Finally, our parents' birthday arrived, and Tim and I excitedly took out the shoeboxes.

【24 仿真模拟·英语(六) 第8页(共8页) X】

N

CS 扫描全能王 人都在用的扫描App

咨询热线: 010-5601 9830 官方微信公众号: zizzsw

微信客服: zizzs2018



关于我们

自主选拔在线是致力于提供新高考生涯规划、强基计划、综合评价、三位一体、学科竞赛等政策资讯的升学服务平台。总部坐落于北京,旗下拥有网站(<mark>网址:www.zizzs.com</mark>)和微信公众平台等媒体矩阵,用户群体涵盖全国 90%以上的重点中学师生及家长,在全国新高考、自主选拔领域首屈一指。如需第一时间获取相关资讯及备考指南,请关注**自主选拔在线**官方微信号:zizzsw。













官方微信公众号: zizzsw 咨询热线: 010-5601 9830

官方网站: www.zizzs.com 微信客服: zizzs2018